
 
 
10 March 2006 
 
 
 
The Secretary 
Senate Employment, Workplace Relations and Education Committee 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA  ACT  2600 
 
By email: eet.sen@aph.gov.au
 
 
 
Dear Secretary 
 
 
On behalf of Horticulture Australia Limited (HAL) and Horticulture Australia 
Council (HAC), we are pleased to provide the attached submission to the 
Committee’s enquiry about seasonal employment in the horticultural industry. 
 
We would appreciate knowing whether and when we may publish our 
submission. 
 
HAL and HAC would be happy to appear before the Committee if it so wishes.  
Please let us know whether the Committee wishes to meet our representatives. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 CEO, HAC       Managing Director, HAL  
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